
      HOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

   Earl Dodson, President

   418-5024
George Lee, Vice-President

602/430-6577
    Shirley Lacy, Secretary

274-0362  
   JoAnn Keen, Treasurer

   274-0514
   Robert Vescera, Director
   274-4903  
   Dean Morrison, Director

   274-0239

Al Mueller, Director

   729-0079 
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   THE OAKS OFFICE

   Open Monday – Friday,
   9:30 am to 5:30 pm

   Closed Saturday & Sunday

   209/274-6056
   209/274-6058 fax
   TOCA@volcano.net
website:
    theoakscommunityassociation.org

   Terri Bailey, 

   Park Administrator

   ParkAdmr.TOCA@volcano.net
209/351-0565

   Kristy Bayer,
   Administrative Assistant 
Tami Prefling, 
Bookkeeper

   Bkkr.TOCA@volcano.net
    EMERGENCY CONTACTS

  (for pipe leaks and similar           problems on grounds)

   Mon-Fri, 9:30 am to 5:30 pm,

   call Terri Bailey 
   After hours or weekends,

Dean Morrison
   MEDICAL EMERGENCIES, 
call 911

 NIGHT SECURITY

 On-Duty Night Watchman
hours vary
209/781-5377
 Wishing you and your  family’s a wonderful Thanksgiving from the Oaks staff!
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Board Member Election Time 

Have you ever wanted to make a difference here in the Oaks Community? Well now is the time. Nominations are now open for candidates that would like to run for a board member seat. To have your name on the ballot you must return you application in no later than November 30th. Ballots will be going out in early December so get your candidate forms into the office soon!! 
Social Committee 

The Social Committee is selling yummy Pork Tamales as a fundraiser for the children’s Christmas Party. The tamales are 3 for $5.00. Please contact Patsy Johnson at 209-274-4871 if you would like to purchase a great dinner for your family. 
Christmas Bazaar!!
The Christmas bazaar will be Saturday December 1st from 8am to 5pm and Sunday December 2nd from 11am to 4pm. If you are interested in renting a space the cost is $5.00 per space per day.
Please contact Patsy Johnson at (209) 274-4871 or Toni Gutherz at (209) 274-4873 if you would like to reserve a space.
A Message from the Mail Carrier

With the up-coming holiday season approaching quickly please check your mail boxes and package boxes daily. The postal carriers have been running out of room to deliver packages because they are not being picked up on a daily basis. 

Warning Regarding your Vehicle fuel

We have had some recent complaints regarding fuel being syphoned from vehicles. It is in your best interest to purchase a locking gas cap. If you see this crime in progress please call the sheriff so we can put a stop to this.

Pizza Factory Special discount 
for the Oaks Residents!!

PIZZA FACTORY
10%OFF
Any Order

Not Valid With Any Other Offer

One Coupon Per Visit, Ione Store Only

274-0270

Biomass Plant Tour 
The Biomass Plant will be conducting a tour of its facility on Saturday November 3rd at 
2:00pm. If you would like to attended please come into the office to R.S.V.P for this event. 
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